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Karen Knuuti
Environmental Specialist
Bureau of Remediation and Waste Management
ME DEP

Dear Karen,
As a taxpaying resident of ME I strongly object to the planned expansion of Juniper
Ridge. As a concerned environmentalist, adding more toxic pollutants to the air, land,
and water, particularly in the Penobscot region which is already saturated by so much
of the State's waste is cruel punishment to an already stressed environment. The
Tribal people can't even eat the fish that they catch because of all the toxins, let alone
the effects that pollutants have on the rest of the flora and fauna in the region. 
Enough, chose another site that will create less damage. Also how about stop taking
out of State waste.
Concerned citizen,
Martha Sinclair
Damariscotta, ME
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